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To whom it may concern, 

 

I ask you to vote no on this bill. If this bill is approved we will, in order to stay in 

business have to restructure our workforce and our employees will be negatively 

impacted. Our second option is leave Oregon all together as the business climate in 

Oregon continues to down spiral. 

 

We are a dairy farm in south eastern Oregon and employ 70 people year around. 

 

Best Regards, 

Jenneke deJong 


